
 

Not for release to US wire services or distribution in the United States 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
RESULTS OF SHARE PURCHASE PLAN 

 25 January 2024 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Arafura Rare Earths Limited | ABN: 22 080 933 455 

Level 6, 432 Murray St, Perth WA 6000 

PO Box 5773, St Georges Terrace, Perth WA 6831 

T: +61 8 6370 2800 | W: www.arultd.com | E: arafura@arultd.com 

 

Arafura Rare Earths Limited (ASX: ARU) (Arafura or the Company) is pleased to announce the results of the 

Share Purchase Plan (SPP) which closed at 5:00pm AEDT on 22 January 2024.  

The SPP provided eligible shareholders who held shares at 7:00pm AEDT on 12 December 2023 with the opportunity 

to apply for up to $30,000 worth of new fully paid ordinary shares at the same issue price ($0.16 per share) as the 

placement announced to the ASX on 13 December 2023 (Placement). 

The Company received a total of $6.5 million (before costs) from 710 applications under the SPP.  

A total of 40.7 million new shares will be issued today and an Appendix 2A will follow this announcement. 

The combined funds of $31.5 million (before costs) raised under the Placement and SPP will enable the Company 

to further develop the Nolans Project; uses will include: 

▪ Integrated project management team costs (including KBR). 

▪ Costs associated with detailed engineering (by consultants including Hatch) and early contractor 

involvement to advance detailed design and construction planning. 

▪ Procurement of certified vendor data for equipment to support detailed engineering.  

▪ Costs associated with site overheads, ESG, technology, business development and exploration. 

▪ Corporate costs including office operations, project funding, and sales and marketing. 

▪ A cash portion retained as a liquidity buffer. 

Proceeds will also be used for general working capital purposes (including transaction costs). 

Commenting on the completion of the SPP, Arafura Managing Director Gavin Lockyer said, “The result of this recent 

raising activity would not be possible without the ongoing support of our shareholders, many of whom have 

supported Arafura and the Nolans Project over a significant period of time. Combined with the funds raised via the 

Placement, the SPP provides essential interim funding for activities to support the project’s ongoing development, 

as we work towards finalising the project’s debt financing and larger-scale funding activities.”  
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Gavin Lockyer      Amy Pepper 

Managing Director     Head of Corporate Affairs 
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This announcement has been prepared for publication in Australia and may not be released to US wire services 

or distributed in the United States. This announcement does not constitute an offer to sell, or a solicitation of an 

offer to buy, securities in the United States or any other jurisdiction. Any securities described in this 

announcement have not been, and will not be, registered under the US Securities Act of 1933 and may not be 

offered or sold in the United States except in transactions exempt from, or not subject to, registration under the 

US Securities Act and applicable US state securities laws.  

 


